Dear Fellow Rotarians,

The district has made a decision to move the RI District 3310 Conference for this Rotary year from the traditional calendar year-end to 24-26 May 2013, the end of the Rotary year.

We have also taken a bold step by holding the District Conference a little further away from our district, at the popular holiday resort of Phuket Island.

Since the awards presentation will now take place during the District Conference instead of the District Assembly, this will enable clubs to have more time to complete their projects.

The District Conference Organizing Committee led by PP Matthew Yong of Rotary Club of Garden City – the host and organizing club – has been working hard to ensure this will be a district meet that will satisfy all participants. We assure you there will be lots of learning, fellowship, and fun for everyone.

To make it convenient for all, the organizing committee has made arrangements to allow participants not only to register online but also to make payments online.

I have been promoting the District Conference during my official visits to clubs. Many Rotarians have expressed keenness to attend.

I am eagerly looking forward to seeing many of you there. Together we will make this District Conference one we will remember for a long time to come.

Best regards,

Lee Kong Hwee
District Governor 2012-13
Rotary International District 3310
